Northwest Community Coalition for Youth (NCCY)

"Stop the Violence"

(215) 429-8051

Isabella Fitzgerald Chair (215) 429-803 www.nccy.org

Christine Wiggins Co-Chair

May 15th 2014

Mr. Templeton,

We would like to first thank you for your informative and valued participation on May 3rd 2014 at the Northwest Community Coalition for Youth conference. Since April 22, 2004, The Northwest Community Coalition for Youth (NCCY) has been committed to the mission of identifying conditions within our community that maybe detrimental to young people and strategizing on ways to eliminate those conditions while keeping our young people safe. We have been fortunate to partner with other organizations like yours who are committed to helping our youth.

We really appreciated having you come out and doing a remarkable presentation on Drug Awareness. "Secret Hiding Places Revealed." It is still being praised throughout the Community as a "Must See!" Even at our monthly meeting your presentation was the "Hot Topic." You are really making a positive impact on our community. We look forward to a continued partnership with "PHILLY S.P.E.A.K." to engage our Northwest Community.

If we can be of any service or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Juanita Dennard, Coordinator NW Epic Stakeholders

Philadelphia Center for Arts & Technology (PCAT) 2111-31 Eastburn Avenue Philadelphia, PA 19138 juannard@msn.com 267-977-6056

"PARTNERS IN SAVING LIVES"

NCCY Anti-Bullying Hotline

Student Safety Initiative Project: Safe Haven/Safe Corridor/Anti-Bullying Initiative
Follow us on Twitter @nccy & See us on Facebook – "NCCY Newsletter"